
 
Fare increases on  
Saturday 01 April 2023 

 
 

Please be aware that bus fares on a 
number of ECC supported services in Essex 
are set to rise by 5.9% (rounded to the 
nearest 10p) from Saturday 01 April 2023.  
 
Please note the £2 single fare cap remains 
in place until Friday 30 June 2023 for 
operators that are currently taking part. 

 
For more information and a list of all the 
services that are affected please visit 
https://www.essexhighways.org/fares-and-bus-passes/bus-fares 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Contact:  Essex County Council – 0345 603 7631  
 


